
A newsletter for members of the South Barrington Club 

Membership News 
Welcome New Members 

The South Barrington Club welcomes new   

members: April Velikov family, Gavin Coll    

family, M/M Stepanovic, Eric Stepanovic,    

Lauren Neff family, Chris Pflanz family, and 

Mike Keefe family. 

Member Rewards Program 

Congratulations to Eric Stepanovic and Pam 

Edels for sharing their club experience with 

their friends, family members and neighbors.  

When you refer a friend, you will receive a $40 

SBC Gift Card and 2 FREE guest passes for each 

new membership you refer, and $40 initiation 

for your friend! Sorry, junior, paddle or            

corporate group memberships are not           

included in our referral program.  

 
Ladies Tennis 
Greater Suburban Travel Team important dates: 
Last two matches of the season are April 3/4 and April 9/10 
Team Drills continue through the week of April 28th 

End of the Year Celebration April 24th (see page 4 for   
details) Tennis 10:30am-12pm, Lunch 12-1pm  Email Lisa 
Pearson (lpearson@sbpd.net) to sign-up. 
Fox Valley Travel Team 
Matches start May 28th- 30th.  No matches or drills the week 
of July 4tth. Season ends July 23rd-25th Drill dates and times 
TBD *Email Lisa (lpearson@sbpd.net) by April 15th to sign up. 
Women’s In-House League                                                                     
We are looking for more women to join a 2.5+ In-House 
League on Wednesdays from 12-1:30.pm Reach out to Lisa    
Pearson (lpearson@sbpd.net) to learn more. 

Men's Tennis 
Are you looking to play more tennis? There is a Men's 2.5+  
In-House League both Tuesday and Thursday nights from        
7-9pm. Please contact Lisa Pearson (lpearson@sbpd.net) to 
learn more.     

Junior Tennis     
Congrats to the FEBRUARY 2025 players of the month: 
Shrihan Kolli (Elite Academy) 
Ella Nedoss (Elite) 
Mateo Chlebowicz (Green Ball) 
Anjali Samy (Orange Ball) 
 
Spring Break Camps 

• Tuesday March 25: Orange/Green Ball 12-2pm, Elite /Elite 
Academy from 2-5pm 

• Thursday March 27: Orange/Green Ball 12-2pm, Elite /
Elite Academy from 2-5pm 
Bunny Bash Junior Tennis Social  Friday April 18th 
(Orange/Green 10am-1pm, Elite /Elite Academy 1-4pm) 
 
For more information on any of the above- please contact the 
Director of Junior Tennis, Brandon Dechter at                              
bdechter@sbpd.net  

 
Junior Tournaments 
Don’t forget about our April 5th Orange and Green Ball     
tournaments. Sign up through playtennis.USTA.com.  We look 
forward to seeing you on the courts!  Coach Patrick 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in this 
year’s CPTC season! 
• 6 out of 7 teams made the playoffs 
• Series 4 won the Playoff Championship 
Club Champions 
• 60+ PTI: Russell Smith & JP Talbot 
• 110+ PTI: Russell Smith & JB Rader 
Leprechaun Showdown Winners 
• Mike Fitch & John Talbot 
Congratulations to all the players on a fantastic 
season!  

Easter Sunday, April 20th 
Club Hours: 7am-12pm 
Pool Hours 7-11:30am               
No lifeguards 
Nursery is closed 

MEMBERSHIP ADVANTAGES 
Back by popular demand- Guest Pass Promotion  

Get Ready for summer fun days at the pool! 

Throughout April and May,  purchase a sheet of 

4 passes for adults at a value price of $72,  ($16 

savings!) and for juniors at a value price of  $60 

($12 savings) .  Sale starts April 1st at the front 

desk. 

 

Check out page 3 for information on Drill and 
Play offerings. 
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A facility of the South Barrington Park District 

3 Tennis Club Lane, South Barrington, IL   

(847) 381-2570  www.sbpd.net/club 

Starved Rock: Lunch and Beatles Tribute 
Tuesday, April 1st 9am-5:30pm Code 8081 
After a great buffet lunch at the Starved Rock 
Lodge, we’ll settle down to the beat of the  
Beatles Guise, a Beatles tribute duo who play 
guitars and sing their vocals exactly like John, 
George, Ringo and Paul. 
Spring Cooking Class with Jolie 
Thursday, April 10th 1-2:30pm Code 8085 
Join Jolie from RAW in another fun, interactive 
cooking class with a complimentary glass of 
wine. Perfecto! 
Easter Lunch and Bingo 
Thursday, April 17th 11:30am-1pm Code 8080 
Hop on over to the Park District for an Easter 
themed afternoon of lunch and Bingo. 

Aquatic News 
• We are hiring seasonal and year round lifeguards. 

Summer commitment is May 17th-September 1st. 
We are setting up interviews and swim tests now. 
Fill out and turn in your application today. 

• Spring swim lessons begin March 31st. Classes 
are filling up so please register early.  

• We are taking registrations now for summer 
Swim Team. Swim Team info is available at the 
club front desk or in the pool office. The early bird 
deadline is April 4th. Children must be able to 
swim 25 yards of freestyle and 25 yards of back-
stroke to participate on Swim Team.  

• We are also offering Intro to Water Polo on    
Mondays 6:30pm-7:30pm for our spring session. 
This is a great class to learn the sport of Water 
Polo.  

• Just a reminder: Spring is very busy at the pool 
with staff and members prepping for summer. 
Swim lessons will be full and lap lanes will be 
busy. Please don't forget to pick up a pool       
schedule and reserve your lane ahead of time. 

Spring has arrived come  

• Spring has arrived!  Come shop       
local! 

• Our Pro Shop is filled with many 
new tennis vendors! 

• Come check us out for yoga,        
fitness, leisure and tennis needs. 

 
Mention this ad and receive 15% off one 
item. 

 
 
 

The new True treadmills are in! They have a         
beautiful full screen display and many features       
beyond a basic treadmill. They have a variety of     
different workouts to use and many other advanced 
features. 
 
Please use basic gym etiquette toward your fellow                 
members: 

• Always replace all weights to their rack after use 

• Place benches back to the area you moved them 
from 

• If you are doing many sets on a machine, allow 
other members to work in with you 

• Please do not monopolize a machine while on 
your phone 

• Please do not leave multiple weight plates on a        
machine or bar 
Do not lean the weight plates against the wall. 
Thank you in advance for helping us keep the area 
safe and enjoyable for everyone to use!  

Leave a book, take a book. 
Check it out near the front desk. 

Kids Korner Nursery ... 
Is now offering Walk-in Wednesdays! 
Have a same day need for the Nursery and 
want to hop in a class or get in a quick 
workout?  We are welcoming walk-ins on 
Wednesday from 9-12pm.  No reservations 
needed!  (Number of openings are on first 
come, first served basis)  

Easter Bunny Brunch 
Saturday April 19  10-11:30am                                           
Codes: 8001, 8002 
• Brunch  
• Decorate your dessert 
• Decorate Easter Eggs 
• Pictures with the Bunny 
• Egg Hunt 

Luck of the Draw– Raffle Winners  
announced on page 5 

Thank you for all who participated in this fun activity.  
It made our front desk area look festive for                   

St. Patrick’s Day. 







Thank you to the 82 participants who played      
BINGO and made this event a success!            

Congratulations to 18 members who won BINGO 
and received an instant prize.  The BINGO raffle 

winners are: Jen Aniolowski, Jackie Lederer,          
Joann Fletcher, Don Sullivan, Sheila Singh,        

and Billy Spicer. 

  Congratulations to Dee Dee Derrig,   
Tarek Dhanani, Brian Flynn, Michelle 

Juster, Shahzad Kazi, Sue Laugal,   
Rhonda Levie, Amy Lovett, Rubina           

Nguyen, and Melanie Wokwicz.                       
These lucky winners each                    

received a FREE guest pass. 

 




